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The following messages are for both schools: 

 
Ofsted Inspection Update @Bugthorpe @Sutton 
 
13 school days, including 3 on residential, between 
inspections! This week we had two Ofsted inspectors 
visit Sutton; they were equally impressed with our 
curriculum and how we instil a love of reading from a 
young age. 
This time 
they 
focussed on 
Maths and 
believed that 
our children 
enjoy the 
self-service of additional challenge in lessons, which 
they relish. They commented on the fact we are a 
‘real’ Federation; with staff moving across sites to talk 
in detail about practice. We are looking forward to 
sharing the published reports with you in the coming 
weeks to celebrate our successes. Mrs Ross, our Chair 
of Governors, is going to write a report from the 
Governors perspective too, as usually the verbal 
feedback from Ofsted that we received, is diluted for 
the final published report.  
 
Attendance @Bugthorpe @Sutton 
 
Attendance figures for the last fortnight at school (3rd 
March – 17th March), for your information.  
 
Class 1 92% (children aged 5+) 
Class 2 97.9% 
Class 3 96.4% 
Class 4 95.5% 
Bugthorpe overall 96.5% 
 
Class 1 100% (children aged 5+) 
Class 2 93.1% 
Class 3 91.7% 
Class 4 85.5% 
Sutton overall 90.1% 
 

Attendance in all state-funded schools was 92.2% on 
3rd March 2022, up from 90.3% on 10th February 2022. 
 
Mr Rose’s Easter Holiday Club @Bugthorpe @Sutton 

 
Class 4 Residential at Robinwood @Bugthorpe 
@Sutton 
 



Activities from 9am until 9pm; we had such a fun 
time. Everyone behaved impeccably and really shone 
for our schools. The Course Leader, Dom, was so 
impressed with how many children challenged 
themselves and achieved what they set out to do. We 
look forward to going back in 2024!  
 

 
 

 
 
The children will be receiving a personalised 
certificate and group photo from Robinwood! 
 
 
The following messages are for Sutton: 
 
Easter Service @Sutton 

Our Easter Service, this year, will take place on 
Thursday 7th April 2022 at 2pm. Our theme will be 
revisiting the Stations of the Cross. We do hope you 
will be able to join us down at Church.  

Community Walk for Defibrillator @Sutton  

We have our sponsored walk on Friday 8th April, which 
is open for the community to join us. We will be 
heading through the fields and finding a convenient 
place for a picnic – let the sun shine down on us! 
Sponsor money will go towards a new defibrillator for 
our end of the village.  

 

The following messages are for Bugthorpe:  

 

Indoor Plimsolls @Bugthorpe 

Thank you for those who 
have responded regarding 
the option of adding indoor 
plimsolls to the uniform 
list. 50% of parents were 
for and 50% against. If 
anyone else would like to 

submit their views, please do so by Monday, before I 
meet with the Team Captains to discuss the way 
forward. Many thanks.  

https://forms.gle/SNeBmJsYfoiTtYPA6  

 

Mother’s Day Church Service @Bugthorpe 

 

Easter Service @Bugthorpe 



Date for your diaries; it would be lovely for you to join 
us in Church on Friday 8th April at 2pm, for our Easter 
Service.  

 

Bugs Bunny Drive in the Village Hall @Bugthorpe 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mr B Holtby, Executive Headteacher 


